MUSE

January 12, 2018
To whom it may concern,

We have been working with John Paul Pfeiffer for over 10 years. We have a
had a long lasting and beneficial work relation with him in the business of
model management.

Mr. Pfeiffer has been someone we rely on for scouting models as well as
providing the models safe and secure housing during their stays here in New
York.

We have no hesitation in endorsing Mr. Pfeiffer for an application to an
apartment.

Very truly yours,

s

Conor Kennedy
President

150 Broadway, Suite 1101, New York, NY 10038
212 625 2356



